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Formosa Plastics Corporation, U.S.A. COVID-19 Update 
 
LIVINGSTON, NJ (April 2, 2020) – In response to the evolving situation regarding the novel 
coronavirus (COVID-19), please be advised that Formosa Plastics Corporation, U.S.A (“Formosa”) 
continues to work with our employees, contractors and the community to minimize the impacts of 
this illness.  
  
At the present time, no FPC employees have tested positive for COVID-19. However, several 
contractors at our Point Comfort, TX facility have tested positive. Those contract employees have 
been isolated by their employer and notifications have been made to others with whom they may 
have closely interacted. We are working with all of our employees and contractors to ensure 
appropriate steps are taken to minimize transmission of this illness. 
  
Since Formosa has been identified as critical infrastructure by the U.S. Department of Homeland 
Security, our manufacturing operations are continuing to run.  Formolene® polyethylene and 
polypropylene resins, Formolon® polyvinyl chloride resins, caustic soda, bleach or any of our other 
products are currently being supplied without interruption.  
 
For more information on Formosa Plastics Corporation, U.S.A., please visit our web site at 
www.fpcusa.com.   
 
You expect more. And Formosa delivers.®   
 
A member of the Alliance to End Plastic Waste. 

 
https://endplasticwaste.org/ 
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